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STATE OF NEwW YORK

ExecuTtive CHAMBER
ALBANY 12224

FABIAN PALOMINO
Special Coume! to the Governor

November 15, 1983

Mr. William J. Dirck

Executive Director fc. Operations

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Dircks:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter

of October 27, 1983 responding to Governor Cuomo's
letter to Chairman Palladino expressing his

views on the emergency plan proposed for

Suffolk County by the Long Island Lighting

Company.
Very truly yours,
Fabian Palomino
Special Counsel to the
Governor
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